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NEWS RELEASE 
 

ROAD CLOSURE 
Illinois 1 

 

Location – Hardin and Gallatin Counties  
 
Due to rising flood waters on the Ohio River, the Illinois Department of Transportation 
will close Illinois 1 in Hardin/Gallatin counties to traffic at 2:00 p.m. Tuesday, February 
27, 2018.  These rising flood waters may ultimately impact several locations along 
Illinois 1, depending upon the severity of the high water.   
 
All motorists are encouraged to use extreme caution and avoid areas where high water 
is present on pavements. 
 
 

NOTE: Road Closure information is available at www.dot.il.gov or by 
calling District 9 Communications at 618-351-5248. 
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